
January, 2020  
Claireôs Corner 

Dear Members, 

My fellow lovely ladies, my Team, I pray you, your families, and your friends 
have enjoyed the Holidays so far. Best wishes to all for a healthy, blessed and 
Happy New Year to all!  Thank you for the fun we had on our trips togeth-
er, volunteering, and companionship in 2019. Letôs make resolutions to increase 
our membership,  take more fun trips, participate in more volunteering opportu-
nities, and host more events to keep us growing and strong.  
Congrats to Melissa and her family as we welcome Amelia, such a beautiful 
angel from Heaven. Thank you to Phyllis, Marti, Kathy, Ellyce, for joining 
me,  and all others who helped at the amazing Gateway event. The Martin Luther 
King City event is coming upðplease let me know if you can give anytime as 
we must decide if we have enough volunteers for the parade, booth, etc. The new 
A/C is installed and workingða big thank you Marti for all your hard work. 
Thank you to Ellie Mills for having her meeting in starting her new 2020  schol-
arship process.  Thank you to all who attended our day and our evening  meet-
ing  holiday parties. 
The New Year brings more events, elections and also votes for Volunteer of the 
year.  Please follow the rules regarding what is needed for Volunteer of the year 
process. Please read your calendar, attend our meetings, events and great educa-
tional fun trips. Thank you Sally for all your long hard work hours.   
Volunteering is our MAIN role as our charities and communities need us very 
much. God bless you and thank you all for an amazing 2019, and Iôm looking 
forward to an incredible 2020! 
With love, respectfully and with kindness  

 

Your President, 

Claire Riccardi 

 

We were happy to join with BSO, Fire Rescue,  
Kiwanis & JM Family Volunteers for their an-
nual Christmas Event to help local families in 
need! 



Your  Clubhouse News 
Dear Members, 
Lights are on at the club house for the holidays. 
AC installation almost complete and hope to wrap up 
around  Dec. 30 with inspection. 
Rentals are steadily booking. 
Board will address insurance policies at next Executive 
Board Meeting. 
All well on the home front. 
Happy, healthy, and prosperous New Year to you, your 
family and friends. 
Thanks for all you do! 

 
Friends in Federation, 
Marti McGeary, 2nd V.P.  Building Chair/Rentals 

Dear Members:  

You are needed! Come   Saturday, Jan. 4, 

2020,   8-10 am to help spruce up our club 

house. Take down decorations and look at what 

can be done to improve our look. Learn to help 

with showing club house and opening for rental 

events. Garden Gals   help needed as well for 

weeding and trimming. Please contact me di-

rectly to let me know youõre available! 

Marti                                                           

Clubhouse Building Chair  



Join the City of Deerfield Beach along 

with city leaders, civic organizations and 

churches, as we pay homage to this great 

Civil Rights leader. This three-day long 

event features a choir competition, 

games and day of service kick off with 

an exciting parade presented by Arrigo 

Margate, plus a family-friendly picnic 

celebrating the birth of Martin Luther 

King, Jr.   

When: Saturday, January 11th, 2020 & 

Sunday - Monday, January 19th - 20th, 

2020    Where: Oveta McKeithen Recre-

ational Complex, 445 SW 2nd Street                             

Free to attend                                               

For more info, please visit:                        
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OR CALL CLAIRE DIRECTLY! 
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Gateway Outreach Holiday Toy Give -Away December 17.  

This was such an awesome volunteer event! We set up the 
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ed $350 to fill in the toys that were needed.   75 Families 

(about 250 children) were registered. Moms and Dads 

came to choose two gifts for each child in their family (one 

big and one small) along with wrapping paper, gift tags, 

and tape. Lots of stocking gifts were provided in addition. 

Kids who came could get photo with Santa. Katy Freitag 

and I were there representing our club.  

 

Four young women are housed at the �&�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�·�V���+�R�P�H���6�R��

ciety transitional cottages at �+�D�F�L�H�Q�G�D���*�L�U�O�V�·���5�D�Q�F�K��in 

Melbourne, FL. Our club sent each a $25 gift card.  

 

Thanks to everyone! You make these charitable donations 

possible!   Your are blessed!    

Friends in Federation,  

Marti Mc Geary  
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